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Rise up, take courage and do it
Ezra 10:4

Dear Parents and Carers,

This weekend the sun has been shining and classrooms have
been very warm.

The  children have still worked very hard and have been
amazing.

Sport Day timings:

9.15 - 10.15 - FS1 and FS2
10.45 - 11.45 - Y1 and Y2
1.15 - 2.45 - Y3 and Y6

I’m sure Madame Roux will send out further details too  

Many thanks, Mrs. Burgess   Happy Weekend!
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Tuesday 17  June - Year 1  th

trip - Millennium Gallery

Monday 23  June - rd

Crucial Crew - Y6 trip -
children arrive at 8.15 a.m.

Friday 27  June - Sports
Day

th

Tuesday July 1  -
Transition Day in school

st

Tuesday  July  22nd-
bowling Y6

Dates for
your Diary
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Year 3

Right on

Year 3 enjoyed an exciting archery taster
session led by a coach from the Arches
School Sport Partnership. 

For many children, it was their first time
trying archery, and they had lots of fun
learning new skills and aiming for targets.

Archery -  an 
amazing new skill

TARGETTARGET



Year 5

In literacy this week, Y5 have made an absolutely
amazing start to their persuasive leaflets! 

We have been learning about how our textile waste
(old clothing, bedding, etc) gets shipped to Africa
and causes a lot of pollution. 

Y5 have decided that, in order to prevent further
damage, we should re-launch the School Uniform
Swap Swap and try to persuade as many people as
possible to use it. 

At the end of the term, we will be doing some
leafleting, a fashion catwalk and some singing to
further primate the school's Swap Shop. 

Look out for more information.

PERSUASIVE



Year 5

SOME 
THOUGHTS 
FOR OUR

In RE, we have been answering the
question "Why do Christians think it is
wise to follow Jesus's teachings?". 

This week, we looked at Matthew
22:39: "Love thy neighbour as
yourself." 

We discussed how unkind words can
impact our confidence and self-
esteem. 

Although we should avoid saying
unkind words as best as we can, kind
words can heal us and build our
confidence and self-esteem back up. 

Each child was asked to write down
kind words that had been said to them
by a classmate this week and we
added these to "Our Kindness Tree". 

We already have so many examples of
how our lovely Y5s demonstrate
kindness to each other but we will be
continuing to add to this over the next
few weeks. 

Keep it up, Y5!
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Y6 and Y2  are class winners this week with an
AMAZING99.17%! WELL DONE!

Our whole school
attendance for the
week 97.56% 

All classes that
achieved 97% and
above  will get an extra
10 minute break.

WELL DONE  Y2 & Y6 

Year 1 had a fantastic time at the Millennium Galleries this
week! The children loved exploring the exhibitions and
talking about the different artwork they saw.

The highlight of the day was a hands-on clay sculpture
workshop, where everyone used their art skills to create
their own unique designs. From animals to abstract 
shapes, the children were so creative and 
focused — we were very 
proud of them!

Thank you to the gallery staff 
and our parent helpers for 
making the trip such a success. 

The children came back inspired 
and full of ideas for their next 
art project!

Year 1



Year 6

Y6 have been investigating circuits. 

They looked at the effect of adding components to
their circuits or changing the position of the
components and then tested the lux of the light
bulbs to measure the effect accurately. 

They then thought about further investigations
based on their results. 

INVESTIGATING 
CIRCUITS





Year 3 & 4

In a joint P.E. lesson, Year 4 practised their sports
day skills alongside Year 3. 

They focused on races, teamwork, and
coordination, preparing for next week’s event with
enthusiasm and energy. 

Everyone showed great effort and excitement
throughout the session.

Tickets on sale soon!

P.E. PREPARATIONS

https://sheffieldswiftnetwork.org/


Year 5

The Y5 class have been learning about Rock and Roll music through singing and
instrumental playing. This week, they had a go at composing a bass line. 

Compossing
a bass line


